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April 19, 2017

TO: Honorable Sarah Davis, Chair, House Committee on General Investigating & Ethics
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3489 by Muñoz, Jr. (Relating to audits conducted by the Health and Human Services

Commission's office of inspector general.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to direct the Health and Human Services
Commission's (HHSC) Office of Inspector General (IG) to ensure there is no disparity in the
number of audits of hospitals, hospital systems, and other providers. The bill would take effect on
September 1, 2017.

Based on Legislative Budget Board analysis of HHSC and the IG, duties and responsibilities
associated with managing audit activities by the IG could be accomplished by utilizing existing
resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission
LBB Staff: UP, KK, EP, TBo
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